
 

Friday, NOVEMBER 25, 2022  
Monday, November 28 

• Grad Meeting 10:00 am in the Rotunda 
Tuesday, November 29 

• Semester 1 Rotation 3 ends 
• Grad photos 3:30-9:30 Rooms 1069/1070 

Wednesday, November 30 
• Semester 1 Rotation 4 begins 

Friday, December 2 
• Grad Friendship photos 4-6pm room 1069 

Wednesday, December 7 
• Christmas Concert 7pm 

Thursday, December 8 
• AbEd Family event 5pm in the Rotunda 

 

 

Last pick up date for THSS Regular Clothing and THSS Grad Clothing will 

be  Monday, Nov 28 at the Girls’ PE Office. 

Any students signed up for any of the ski and board trips to Seymour 
and/or Whistler, there will be an important meeting Tuesday November 
29th at lunch in room 2010. 
 
The Beauty and The Beast Production is still looking for some dancers. 
Please see Mrs. Brema in the theatre for more information.  
 
December 7th: School-wide G.O.A.T!!! will be 2-4thblock in the photo studio 
(room #1070). Photo prices will be $3 for a 4x6 inch photo and $2 for every 
additional photo. Photos will be delivered to each TA Teacher's mailbox for 
Friday, December 16th morning TA. 
 
December 13th: Winter Snowball Dance from 6:30-9:30 in the Rotunda. 
Tickets will be on sale in the Rotunda from December 9th-December 12. 
Ticket price is $5. 
 
Would you love to see Mr. Connolly get hit with a dodgeball?  then come on 
down to the gym November 30th at Lunch for teacher vs student 
dodgeball. Minimum donation $2 for entry. " 
 



Sports 
 
 

Any students wanting to help out on the bench during basketball games this 
year, please message Mrs. Clayton on TEAMS.  This would be for running 
the 30 second clock, the score clock, and filling in the game sheets.  Games 
start in December. 

 

 

Grade 12 Students: You will write your Literacy 12 Exam in January 

2023.  If you'd like a preview of what to expect, please visit the library to 

sign up for a prep session. Prep sessions will take place on December 5 and 

12 in Y block.  (The same information will be presented at both.)  We will 

add more December sessions if there is demand for it.  Sessions will also be 

offered in January 2023. 

Book Club: The library will be open for book club lunch and chit chat on 
Monday, November 28th.  We will meet to discuss The Selection on 
Monday, December 5th at lunch in the library.  We will meet to discuss 
Renegades on Monday, December 12th at lunch in the library.  Please check 
our Teams page to sign up for one of four January options. 
 
 

    

 

~LUNCH MENU~ 
Friday: Bahn Mi Vietnamese pork & pickled veggie sandwich 

 
Caf cards are available for purchase in the cafeteria! 

 

 


